
This half term our whole school topic is 

‘One Moment in Time’ Heapey class will be 

learning about Ancient Egypt and all the 

wonders of that time.  We will look at 

different learning challenges every week. 

In answering these we will learn differing 

skills and knowledge through geography, 

science, history, art, IT, literacy and 

maths. Thank you for all the amazing work 

that you have done over the summer with 

their homework it has really brought our 

learning to life already.  
 

 

Firstly a warm welcome to 

Year 2 Heapey Class. We 

hope your child will have a 

happy, enjoyable, productive 

year. Myself, Mrs Harrison, 

Mrs Bades and Mrs 

Heneghan are always on hand 

to answer any questions 

however big or small so 

please feel free to pop in or 

make an appointment to see 

us.  

 
  

Maths at home - I will be 

sending maths packs home 

with little activities in to 

help your child. This term 

will mainly look at 

numbers to 100. Counting 

to 100 forwards and back 

from any number and the 

place value of these 

numbers. We will also 

focus on number bonds to 

10 and 20.  

  Heapey News 
 

Mr Hansen             Autumn 1  

We hope you have had a lovely summer break! 

Library books are changed 

every Monday. 

Please check names are in all 

items of clothing. 

  

This year we are focusing on using 

Twitter not class blogs so you can 

see daily what  

@Heapey_Class are getting up to 

with their learning.  

Develop a love of reading! Read, read, read. 

Your child can change their book everyday so 

please ensure it is in school every day and try 

and read a little every night. 
 


